
 

Transitioning to High School 
 

 
 

Join TMSA’s Social Service Team for a Live Webinar  
March 18, 2021 

 5:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. via Microsoft Teams 
Click here to virtually attend the webinar on March 18th 

(the webinar’s recording will be available on March 19th) 
 

Live Q & A on Monday, March 22nd at 12:00 p.m. 
 
 

• TMSA 8th grade students, parents, guardians and 

families are invited to attend 

• Learn tips for successfully navigate high school  

• Understand teen development 

• Ask questions 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NTZlYTI2ZWUtOThiNi00N2JlLWIxNmEtMWNmNjVmYmFkMDBh%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2285b02c23-d3de-46bf-ac4a-a095b235c4e7%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2203e4adcf-b8c0-4237-8c6c-f2a29565129b%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d

